Rafi Miah

Dear Patrick,

We have noticed that the council has granted permission to this request to place 6 AC condenser units on
the roof.

Through some administrative error BCAAC's Objection has not been noted. We make these comments: the
drawings of intent present with the application were of poor quality and definitely not lucid. The plant
seems excessive, poorly designed and will incorporate invasive works immediately adjacent to 2 Listed
dwelling and in a Conservation Area.

Kind regards,
Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC



